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Voting by mail allows elderly and people with disabilities/transportation 

issues/childcare issues/social anxiety/time constraints/employment constarints to 

vote. The current system is well monitored (my ex husband's vote was questioned 

because they didn't like his signature) so fraud is avoided. The proposed change 

limits Oregon voter voices! Respectly, Rev. Hughes 


